
Castle Rock Senior Center
THE CHATTER FOR OCTOBER 2023

222 Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock WA 98611
Mail: PO BOX 652, Castle Rock WA 98611

Phone: 360-274-7502 – Email: crsc.wa@gmail.com
Website: https://www.crseniorcenter.org/

BAKED POTATO DAY
We are having another Baked Potato sale on Tuesday, October 17th. Coni Bush is once again
heading up this important fundraising event, and she will be reaching out for volunteers to assist
with the baked potato prep, assembly, and delivery. The community always looks forward to our
baked potato days. With your help, it could be the most successful one yet! If you know you
would like to volunteer, you can reach Coni at the Senior Center on Tuesdays and Fridays
between 10 and 2 to let her know - 360.274.7502🙂

IN MEMORIAM
We lost Georgia Cox last month. She passed away on September 18th at the age of 93. Georgia
fully immersed herself in the Castle Rock community. She never met a stranger! She was a
fixture at the Senior Center for decades and loved joining any activity that was going on - she
volunteered to be the cashier at every rummage sale; she collected money for the lunch
program; she coordinated the commodities for years; and she made the best deviled eggs for
the monthly potluck! - just to name a few. In addition, Georgia was Grand Marshall for the Castle
Rock Fair Parade in 2010. She was named volunteer of the year by the Sunnyside Grange in 2014.
She enjoyed organizing her high school reunions and archived many books of information
regarding the 1948 graduates of R.A. Long High School. Georgia will be greatly missed by all who
knew her.

NEWMEMBERS

A big welcome to Kysa Danford, Nancy Corkrum and Sue McCoolwho joined in September..
We hope you took advantage of your free cinnamon roll and coffee. It’s a great way to meet
many of our members and make new friends.

Mark your calendars for our next

Baked Potato Day on Tuesday, October 17th.
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Castle Rock Senior Center
REMINDER: RED CANOE COMMUNITY IMPACT DAY MONDAY OCTOBER 9TH
Just a reminder that the Red Canoe Credit Union is sponsoring lunch and bingo for the Senior
Center on Monday, October 9, Lunch 12 pm-1 pm Bingo 1 pm-3:30 pm

We are at capacity with 30 participants. Those who have signed up are as follows:
Loretta Brice; Sheila Jones; Jason Beck; Diane Johnson; Alice Carrick, Ad Stinger; Mary
Nelson; Myron Nelson; Ginger Vorse; Pam Swanson; Louise Courtright; Richard Hallett;
Liz Wall; Jan Rux; Pam Slack; Gayle Mangino; Sam Roush; Shirley Good; Sandy Gaskill;
Rita Beck; Pete Mott; Rosey Cherrington; Ruth Wilkerson; Jackie Whitmer; Dorbie
MacLaren; Bill MacLaren; Carol Bunyard; Barbara Wilson; Coni Bush; and
Colleene Armstrong.

Please let Alice know asap by emailing crsc.wa@gmail.com if you have signed up and
are unable to attend this event.

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS

❣️ Indicates 90+ years young

Valerie Spadt 1st

Theresa GemWaters 4th

Pam Vanderbos 5th

Marilyn Merwin 7th

Robert McGinnis 11th

Leonard Spadt 11th

Keith Forsyth 23rd

Evelyn Wooster 23rd

Stan Boardman 24th

Marian Bradburn 30th
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Castle Rock Senior Center

Senior Center Wednesday Lunch Menu

October 4

Chicken with Mustard Sauce, Scalloped Potatoes, California Blend,
Sliced Peaches, Dessert Bar

October 11

Smoked Chicken and Potato Casserole, Scandinavian Blend, Berries and
Yogurt

October 18

Swedish Meatballs, Mashed Potatoes, Spring Blend, Sliced Apricots

October 25

Taco Spaghetti, Chuckwagon Blend, Mango Lime Salad

Remember to call Denise at (360) 762-3111 for reservations.
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Castle Rock Senior Center

Important Reminders

● Make sure you sign the Sign-In Book located on the table each time you come into the
Center. This is important, as the number of people who use the Senior Center are counted.,

● Please bring in your unwanted yarn for Mary Chappell. Mary is the talented lady who makes
the beautiful lap robes we sell.

● Drop off any of your unwanted medications in the box in the main room at the Center
marked for this purpose.

● Please continue to bring in your aluminum cans. Mary and Wayne pick them up, and
money collected goes to benefit the Senior Center.

● Donate your unwanted greeting cards to the Senior Center.

● Donate your glasses, cases, etc., for the Lions Club.

● Please consider buying raffle tickets for the quilt hanging on the wall. Tickets are $1 each, 6
for $5. You can buy tickets anytime you are at the center.

● Potluck 3rd Friday of the month. Hope to see you there!

● Commodities are delivered on the 3rd Thursday of every month to our parking lot. Have
your CAP ID card.

● The Lions Food Bank delivers to the Eagles every Thursday from 1-2 PM. Bring ID showing
you live in Castle Rock or Toutle.

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH
The master has failed more times than the beginner has even tried.
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